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August 10,2020 

 

To: Navajo Preparatory Parents/ Guardians 

 

From: Navajo Preparatory Food Service 

 

Navajo Preparatory is in the process of re-establishing the Provision 2 Base year with USDA so we can 
continue to provide free meals to all our students.  In-order to continue, the State of New Mexico and 
USDA is requesting that all families fill out the 2020-2021 Application for Free and Reduced Meals. 
Navajo Preparatory needs to have on file an application for all households of students attending NPS. If 
NPS does not receive your application, NPS will have to start charging your student for meals at $3.25 
a meal. If you have a child attending another school, you still need to fill an application for Navajo 
Preparatory School. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give Diane Dembowski a call at 505-326-6571 
x152. 

The enclosed application needs to be returned to the Business office via mail or email 
ddembowski@navajoprep.com by Sept 10th. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Diane Dembowski 
AcctsPayable/ Food Service Tech 
ddembowski@navajoprep.com 
1220 W. apache Street 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 
505-326-6571 x 152 
505-8602047 cell 
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